
Pulpit Announcements 
Fourth Sunday of Advent 

December 24, 2023 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to the Catholic Appeal of South 

Carolina in support of the charities and pastoral outreach of our Bishop. 

 

• Our Christmas Mass schedule is this Sunday evening, December 24, at 4:00 

PM (Children’s Choir), 6:00 PM (Saint Cecilia Girl’s Choir), 8:00 PM 

(Professional Schola), and 10:00 PM, and Monday morning, December 25, at 

10:00 AM. 

 

• As is our custom, the parish campus and church will be closed for the few 

days after Christmas Day. There is no public Mass, and all events are 

suspended from December 26-28. 

 

• The work has begun on our Holy Angels Columbarium and the Front Hill! 

We’ve been waiting for a while, and now it’s time! It is very exciting! Please 

be cautious since various construction equipment and building materials will 

be stationed around our campus. The anticipated conclusion of the work is 

sometime in March.  

 

• The Solemnity of Mary, Mother of God, January 1, falls on Monday this year 

and the Church has suspended it as a Holy Day of Obligation. There is no 

obligation for Mass on January 1. The parish campus will be closed. There is 

no public Mass. All events are suspended. 
 

 
 


